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To whom it my concern,

[ am writing to inform you that I believe the proposed rates rise is unsustainable and unaffordable and will place considerable
financial burden on many ratepayers. I see no justification for a rates rise and sincerely hope that council will take into
consideration community opinions and review this proposed rise.

Kind Regards,

Julia Goudy
on behalf of
M.G. Newey





